
Note:  Originally scheduled to attend December meeting 
and advised they would attend 2020.01.21

Cc: George Fedoso 

Subject: Request for Delegation-City of Burnaby Parks Commission 

Hello Kathryn, 

Burnaby Mountain Biking Association ("BMBA") is requesting to appear as a delegation before 
the Parks, Recreation, and Culture Commission on December 03, 2019. Our delegation will 
consist of 3 members. 

The subject is Burnaby Mountain Trail Maintenance. 

The speaker will be George Fedosov, Director and Member of BMBA, who will speak to a 
PowerPoint presentation (see attached). George's contact information is as follows: 

George Fedosov 

We look forward to updating the Commission on BMBA's activities, and following up on 
requests from the previous delegation in June. 

Thank you and Regards, 

Judy B. Garren 

President, Burnaby Mountain Biking Association 
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